

7 April 2021

Excellency,

I have the honour to transmit herewith, a letter from H.E. Mr. Julio César Arriola Ramírez, Permanent Representative of Paraguay to the United Nations regarding the first virtual informal dialogue to explore possible alternatives for the United Nations Pledging Conference for Development Activities.

In reference to the Permanent Representative of Paraguay's letter dated 31 March 2021 regarding the invitation to the first virtual informal dialogue to be held on 16 April 2021, I have the honour to inform that the meeting has been rescheduled to be held virtually on Tuesday, 20 April 2021, at 3 p.m. I look forward to your active participation in this important meeting.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Volkan BOZKIR

Colhandogkis.

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York



6 April 2021

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to my letter of 31 March 2021 inviting you to participate in the first informal virtual dialogue to explore possible alternatives for the United Nations Pledging Conference for Development Activities, scheduled to be held on 16 April 2021. This meeting has been **rescheduled** to be held virtually on **Tuesday**, **20 April 2021**, at **3:00 pm**.

As indicated in my earlier letter, the purpose of this informal dialogue is to receive your views and ideas on the different aspects regarding the usefulness of the current format and discuss potential arrangements that could make the Pledging Conference more relevant in the current environment.

I welcome and count on your support to move this process forward.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Julio Arriola

Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Paraguay to the United Nations